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BOATING SAFETY & VESSEL SAFETY CHECKS

Owners of pleasure boats large and small, cruisers, fishing boats, pontoons, canoes, kayaks, jet skies, and wave runners, are encouraged by the U.S. Coast Guard and local Marine Law Enforcement Officials to have a free Vessel Safety Check (VSC) performed on their boat this spring or early summer.

     VSCs are performed by Certified Vessel Examiners who are members of the United States Power Squadrons (USPS) or the United States Coast Guard Auxiliary (USCGAux).  The Vessel Safety Check includes those mandatory items required aboard a pleasure craft plus 16 other recommended safety and/or discussion items.  Boats passing the VSC will receive a Safety Seal Decal, and could qualify for a discount on their marine insurance.  Skippers needing additional safety equipment may receive a discount on safety related items at their local Marine Stores.

LOCATING A VESSEL SAFETY CHECK EXAMINER

     As an aid to help boaters locate a VSC examiner, the joint USPS and USCGAux Vessel Safety Check Committees have created a new distinctive VE Flag.  This flag may be displayed on a Vessel Examiner’s boat, at a boat show booth, launch ramp, marine store parking area, or wherever a certified examiner is available to conduct Vessel Safety Checks.
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     Boat owners can also make arrangements to have a free Vessel Safety Check performed on their boat by logging onto the following web site address:  <http://safetyseal.net/GetVSC/>, enter the Zip Code nearest the vessel location; Start with a distance of 5 or 10 miles, and then Click on the submit button.  Next, send an Email to the nearest Examiner and ask him/her to reply or call you to set up an appointment for a free Vessel Safety Check.

     Marina Owners, Harbormasters, Yacht Clubs, Marine Stores, Insurance Agencies and other boating groups are encouraged to conduct safety days or safety weekends and invite Trained Vessel Examiners to conduct these free VSCs by using the web site address above.

     Boat Safe from the Start This Summer!
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